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NOTE: It is anticipated that intersection at 5th Street will be closed the week of July 8th. More 
information on the schedule relating to this will be provided as it gets closer.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Cedar Street Construction  
Construction on Cedar Street has continued to make 
good progress. The contractor has been working hard 
to get utility work wrapped up. In addition to that, 
they have placed the rock subbase from 5th to 7th in 
preparation for concrete paving operations which will 
begin in the near future.  

PCC Pavement  
Heuer Construction will start mobilizing their equipment 
in today in preparation for paving operations between 
6th and 7th Street. They will likely start getting the new 
road put in place after the 4th of July.  


